
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PURPOSE: The Borough of Dumont seeks funding through the State of NJ Green Acres Program 

for improvements to Charlie O’Connor Park located at 63-99 Lafayette Avenue, Dumont, NJ 

07628 near the intersection of New Milford Avenue and Lafayette Avenue in Dumont. 

PROJECT SCOPE: The Borough of Dumont proposes to install a completely inclusive playground 

with shading and a quiet area for all children regardless of disability or neurodiversity. The project 

will be titled, “Charlie O’Connor Park Improvements.” A concept plan demonstrating the proposed 

changes, a preliminary cost estimate, and an environmental impact assessment for the project can 

be found at: https://www.dumontnj.gov/. 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION: The public is encouraged to attend a public hearing to learn 

more about the proposal and to ask questions or provide comments on the proposed plan on 

Tuesday, January 23rd at 7:00 PM. The meeting will be held in person at Borough Hall as part of a 

regularly scheduled Mayor and Council meeting. Written comments on the proposed application 

may be directed to the Dumont Borough Clerk, Jeanine Siek, at jsiek@dumontboro.org or by mail 

to: Attn-Jeanine Siek, Dumont Borough Clerk, 50 Washington Avenue, Dumont, NJ 07628. 
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